
7th March- World Book

Day

Extended Services

 Claire is our Extended Services Co-Ordinator and can be

contacted at c.farr@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

Dear Taywood Families,

Thank you to all of our parent and family helpers who volunteered to

walk with our Willow children on Tuesday.  The children enjoyed

getting out into the community, but it was a little further than they

thought! 

World Book Day- 7th March

 Save the date for World Book Day.  We will enjoy different activities

throughout the day to celebrate our love of stories and non-fiction

books.  The children can come in their pyjamas and we will share hot

chocolate and stories together.

Have a lovely weekend,

Kind regards,

Mrs Slater

Headteacher head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

Our Holiday Club is open during half-

term.  Please let Claire know if you are

taking your usual place by Wednesday

7th February.
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Upcoming Dates

Message from the Headteacher

February
School closes on Friday

9th February at 3:15 and

opens on Monday 19th

February at 8:45am

Reminders

We do not currently

have a uniform

policy for children,

but please ensure

your child is wearing

suitable clothing for

outdoor, physical

activity.



Seedlings

Children who are in their final year at nursery will need to
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Willow

This week in Willow, the children have been

pretending to be hairdressers.  They have been

trying on wigs and styling the adults’ hair.  They have

also been reading The Three Billy Goat’s Gruff and

have been retelling it in their group time. 

Seedlings

Orchard

Our older Seedlings children have been

exploring blocks and learning about stacking

objects.  It is lovely to see some friendships

forming too, as they work together to make

towers.  They also enjoyed getting outdoors

and exploring the wheeled toys.  

This week, Orchard children have

been filling and emptying in the sand

and water, using language of ‘full’ and

‘empty’ . In the construction area, they

have been using the blocks to make

our their towers and structures. 



Seedlings

Children who are in their final year at nursery will need to
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£2 Snack Donations

Orchard Home Time

Nursery schools are not provided with fruit for snacks from Lancashire

County Council.   We rely on your weekly £2 contributions to help to fund our

snack time, which includes fruit and another item such as toast.  The children

really enjoy variety at snack time, which is needed after a busy morning or

afternoon of learning.  You can send your £2 on a weekly basis, or £12 per

half-term.  Many thanks for your contributions to the school office.

From Monday, children will be brought out to you at the gate,

rather than parents coming into the room.  Some of our all day

children are getting upset when they see parents coming into the

room and it can get quite busy at hand-over time.  

Friends of Taywood

We had a few parents who were interested in being part of

Friends of Taywood.  This is to help fundraise so that we can

purchase outdoor equipment.  If you are able to spare a little time

on Wednesday at 12:30pm, we would love you to come along.  

Please email head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk if you are able to attend.


